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Year 9 Parents Consultation Evenings 
1 March 2021 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

This year we will be holding two Parents Consultation Evenings, on Thursday 11 March 2021 

and Thursday 25 March 2021.  Appointments will be available on each evening between 

4.30pm – 7.00pm.  The second evening replaces the Parents Information Evening at which we 

would usually launch the KS4 Options Process with parents and pupils.  However, the process has 

already been launched with pupils during the Futures Day Live event last week. 

  

Due to COVID restrictions these meetings will take place online rather than in person. The 

booking deadline is 2pm on the day of each Parents Consultation Evening.   

 

The purpose of these evenings will be to discuss current progress and to discuss KS4 courses 

and options choices.  Therefore, all appointments will be 10 minutes long.  Please be aware the 

system will automatically terminate the meeting after 10 minutes. Teachers have no control over 

this.  

 

We would ask that you follow the attached instructions on the next page two pages. It is 

important to fully read the instructions below though prior to the evening.  

 

We would encourage all pupils to attend online with their parents and play an active role in the 

consultations.  

   

All of your child’s subject teachers will be available for appointments to discuss their progress 

unless shown otherwise when booking. Please be aware that it will not be possible to book 

appointments with your child’s Head of Year or tutor, unless they teach your child. If you wish to 

discuss any pastoral issues with the Year lead or tutor please email them at school to arrange a 

separate appointment.    

   

We do hope that you will be able to join us online for this important evening. Should you have any 

queries regarding the above arrangements please do not hesitate to contact your child’s tutor. If 

you experience problems with the online booking system or do not have online access, please 

contact the school office for assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Andrew Page 

Deputy Headteacher 

Test Valley School  
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Parents’ Evening Booking System for Year 9 Parents Evening 

If you are unable to use the Internet to make your booking, please contact the school office who will be able to assist.  

You do not need a username and password to use this system, and do not need an account for Moodle. 

Please remember that for the evening to run smoothly, each appointment will be limited to 10 minutes.  

Bookings can be made from 7pm on Thursday 4 March. The booking deadline is 2pm on the 

day of each evening. 

How to book an appointment 

1. On the Test Valley School website — 

www.testvalley.hants.sch.uk — search for 

“Parents Evening”. 

 
2. Click on the ‘Top Hit’ search result, which is a 

link to the Parents’ Evening Booking System. 

3. Log in by entering your details and the details 

of your child. 
You will need to enter your child’s Legal Name if this differs 

from their Preferred Name. Please also choose the parent 

title (“Miss”, “Ms”, “Mr”, etc.) that matches our records. 

 

4. Click on the Make Bookings for Myself link in 

blue under the ‘Parents’ Evening’ column. 

 
 

 

5. Across the top, you see each of your child’s 

subjects.  

 
Click on a subject name. Below the subjects, 

you will see the teacher name (if there are 

multiple teachers, click on the teacher with whom you 

would like an appointment). 

6. Click on an available slot with this teacher 

to book it.  Scroll down for the second evening. 
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7. Click Make Booking in the popup. 

 
8. Use the subject boxes at the top to switch 

to another subject for which you would like 

an appointment. Again, choose a slot and 

click Make Booking. Repeat as desired. 

 
 

9. When you have booked all the 

appointments you need, click Print your 

bookings or Email your bookings on the 

right to receive confirmation. 

How to attend an appointment 

1. To attend the Parents Evening, please 

login again before the first appointment 

starts.  

2. On the main dashboard page you will now 

see a ‘Join Video Appointment’ button.  

 

Press this and you will be taken to a page 

with a placeholder for a video image, 

media controls and your booking schedule. 

 

Clicking on the blue microphone and 

camera buttons will enable/disable these 

features. The red phone icon will hang up 

the call.  
You will be asked to give permission for your 

browser to use your microphone and camera. 

Click ‘yes’ to each of these when prompted. 

3. When the first meeting is due to start, the 

video rectangle will automatically change 

to show the teacher and you will be able to 

talk. 

Note the timer at the top of the screen. 

Each appointment is 10 minutes long and 

with a few seconds before it reaches zero, 

your meeting will end. Stay connected and 

if you have a meeting directly afterwards, 

the next teacher will appear.  

This will repeat until you have completed 

all the appointments. There is no need to 

disconnect as the system is automated to 

connect to the next teacher at the correct 

appointment time.  

4. When all appointments have been 

attended you may close the web browser.   
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